PC Committee

From: Julia Wurst <juliagwurst@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 11, 2018 6:20 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Keawekapu gravel parking lot

Alohal

| was just made aware that the gravel public parking lot at the Mana Kai is being considered for the chopping block. |
strongly urge you as a Maui resident to leave this parking lot for the public. Families with small children have no where
else to park to gain access to Keawekapu beach. Please consider keeping it available for locals and the general public to
gain access to this beautiful side of the beach and it’s tide pools. It's one of the few areas safe for keiki to play in the
water where the surf isn’t too rough year round.

Mahalo,
Julia Wurst

Makawao resident

Sent from my iPhone



